
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re- Free School Meal Arrangements  
 
Following the closure of the school for most students as of Monday 23rd March 2020 there 
are arrangements in place for school to still provide meal provision for those students in 
receipt of free school meals. 
 
The school is awaiting delivery of supermarket vouchers that will be available for collection 
from school or posted to your home address.  We are hoping that these will be with us no 
later than Wednesday 25th March, you will be informed by text message when they arrive. 
 
Until then there will be a cold lunch available to be collected from school reception between 
12pm-1.30pm each day.   
 
In order for the necessary catering arrangements to be made, please confirm whether your 
son/daughter will be collecting a free school meal no later than 10.30am on Monday 23rd 
March 2020 by emailing d.hearnden@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk or calling school from 
8.15am on Monday morning and confirm with one of the reception staff. 
 
Please provide the full name and year group of your son/daughter in your email or if you 
call. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr Hearnden 
Assistant Principal 
 


